NOWG Meeting Minutes – September 20, 2004.

Attendees:

Bruce Bennett

Jim Castagna

Paula Hustead

Mark Lancaster

Beth O’Donnell

Julie Petersen

Karen Riepenkroger

Agenda for the meeting was to review the NOWG members suggested modifications to the PA Technical Requirements document.

It was asked if there was any specific direction provided by the FCC on what sections of the document the NOWG should be focusing on in their review and Jim Castagna responded that there was no specific direction provided.

The NOWG reviewed the contributions to the requirements document.  Changes were captured and a new redlined version of the PA Technical Requirements will be sent out to the NOWG members for their review.

Following are the action items from the meeting:

· ACTION ITEM:  Paula Hustead item to review the Pooling section of the document and provide draft text of any changes that should be considered to the document.

· ACTION ITEM:  Karen Riepenkroger to send email to Pooling Administrator regarding forecast information between the PA and NANPA.

The NOWG has received copies of the two new PA change orders (31 and 32).  It was also noted that the NOWG needs to complete its analysis and recommendation on Change Order 30.

Next NOWG meeting (9/22/04) will be the regularly scheduled monthly meeting with the NANPA.

